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I am honored to accept the nomination to serve as the Distance Education Committee Faculty 

Co-Chair for the 2021-2023 term.  

 

I have been teaching online since 2018 and truly enjoy this method of instruction. It allows my 

students the flexibility to learn on their own time without having to worry about transportation, 

child care, and other barriers that keep students from being successful in on-ground classes.  

 

Over the past few years, I participated in Moorpark’s CVC-OEI work, aligning three of my 

courses to best practices in online education. I also serve as a Peer Online Course Reviewer, 

helping my colleagues align their courses. I have attended numerous DE meetings in past years, 

simply because I am passionate about online learning.  

 

In addition to my adjunct role at MC, I teach at other colleges and universities. I believe my 

exposure to other Learning Management Systems and other institutions DE policies and 

procedures will help bring additional insight to the committee efforts.  

 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

 

 

Christy Douglass 
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